
 
 
 

New program for Medical Benefit Drug Management 
 
Effective January 1, 2020, Fallon Health will transition to Magellan Rx Management for medical 
pharmacy benefit prior authorizations and post-service pre-payment claims edits. These include 
edits concerning eligible diagnoses, maximum dosage/units, duration and frequency. 
 
Prior authorization requests can be submitted through Magellan’s electronic portal and in many 
cases you will get an immediate response. Verbal and facsimile requests will also be accepted. 
Medical necessity coverage criteria, approved by both the Fallon Health Pharmacy and 
Therapeutics Committee and Magellan Rx’s National Pharmacy and Therapeutics Committee, will 
be available online. 
 
In preparation for the new program, Magellan will hold a series of 30-minute webinars for 
providers. 
 
The schedule is as follows: 

 Wednesday, December 11, 8 a.m. 
 Wednesday, December 11, 12 noon 
 Tuesday, December 17, 8 a.m. 
 Tuesday, December 17, 12 noon 
 Thursday, December 19, 8 a.m. 
 Thursday, December 19, 12 noon 

 
To register for a webinar, please email the following details for each attendee to 
MRxWebinar@MagellanHealth.com: 

• Webinar date and time (Copy and paste one option from the dates and times above.) 
• Physician name and/or name of group or hospital 
• Tax ID number 
• Practice address 
• Email and phone contact information 

 
Once you register, you’ll receive an email confirmation with instructions on accessing the webinar. 
 
All program materials will be available on the Fallon website, including the formulary indicating 
which drugs require prior authorization. We will also post a recorded version of the webinar for 
you to watch at your convenience. Please contact your Provider Relations Representative with any 
questions.  


